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What should parents and community members do when they have questions or concerns about our school district?
We will strive to maintain clear channels of communication. We want to address your concerns quickly and accurately. To that end,
we ask you to follow the proper chain of communication when contacting the schools or confirming information.
Thank you in advance for your cooperation.


